
  HIGH COURT OF JUDICATURE AT ALLAHABAD

ADVOCATE'S CLERKS EXAMINATION-2023

NOTICE

It is hereby informed to all concerned that the Advocate's Clerks Examination- 2023

which was earlier scheduled to be held on 17 February, 2024 (Saturday) is being postponed

and  re-scheduled  to  be  held  on  02  March,  2024  (Saturday) due  to  some  unforeseen

circumstances. 

Registrar General
High Court of Judicature at Allahabad


